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Comments Kia ora 

As an Descendant of Te Whanau A Apanui - Ko Rutaia te Hapu. I am 
supportive of the resolution passed unanimously on the 4th December 
2020, by the Apanui Hapu Chairs Forum, agreeing that all reserves stolen 
or confiscated by the Crown and local government be returned back to Iwi 
and Hapu who hold the mana. That the council must continue cover 
resourcing on the reserves going forward. 
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